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Greetings Al-anon members! 

 

I am so grateful for the service journey in AL-Anon! It is teaching me many things. My favorite is being 

imperfect. I get to practice doing things as they come and not needing to use it as an escape or to 

impress you. It is also teaching me about procrastination. As the days continue to fall away in the panel, 

I am hoping that will improve. 

 

District 10 has 19 meetings with various different offerings from zoom to in-person and Hybrid. We 

continue to meet the needs of ourselves and other members with compassion and grace. In June, we 

held a workshop on the Art of Belonging and were thrilled to welcome back many members in person. 

You take for granted the miracle of being with people. 

 

Our District is gearing up for Convention. The energy and enthusiasm is building as it draws near. We are 

hosting a workshop on creativity on August 14th, in person only. This will help members with baskets and 

the creating of boutique items. We are looking forward to a weekend of serenity with our extended Al-

Anon family. If you haven’t signed up yet, the price will go up by August 18 to $45. We hope to see you 

all there! 

 

Our gratitude luncheon is scheduled for December 11th at First United Church of Christ in Orlando. The 

address is 4605 Curry Ford Road. There will be plenty of food and fellowship. All are welcome to join us. 

 

With gratitude,  

 

Susan T. – DR, District 10 


